Greenville Conservation Commission
January 18, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 7pm. The meeting was relocated to Stacy's house due to
snow piled up in front of the meeting room door. Present were Barbara Guay and Stacy DelVal.
December minutes were read and accepted.

Marshall Buttrick received a phone call from Attorney General's office. New counsel has been
assigned to the Pilgrim Foods issue of compliance with consent decree - Marshall is awaiting
status update by e-mail.

Nothing new to relate about the status of DES complaint concerning the north branch of
Walker Brook.

The status of the survey of the Doonan "Columbian Lot" is ongoing.
The GCC part of the town website is getting underway.

No new business.

The next meeting willl be Monday, 2/21/22 at 7pm, President's Day.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm.



